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Monthly Report - September 2015
Bus - the shuttle service continues to operate, but interest is growing in a community-run service that can run direct to Oxford (or wherever the community decides!) and which is run by and for the community. Chris Puttick has put in a lot of work on the idea and I urge anyone who would be interested in helping to run such a service to contact Chris on: chris@twoten.is or 07908 997 146
Oxfordshire County Council (OCC) is undertaking a consultation regarding service change proposals for subsidised bus services and Dial-a-Ride services in the county. Full details of the consultation can be accessed from the following link, please make your views known:
https://consultations.oxfordshire.gov.uk/consult.ti/stconsultation/consultationHome?utm_source=FURL&utm_medium=Friendly&utm_term=STconsultation&utm_campaign=Stconsultation 
An updated Design Guide which sets out ways in which appropriate design can preserve and enhance the character of West Oxfordshire is ready for public consultation. The draft Guide provides a wealth of information on planning design issues and offers advice on a range of topics, from the colour of a front door to the layout of a housing estate. Please see here to read and have your say: http://www.westoxon.gov.uk/news/aug/design-guide-consultation/ 
Updated waste and recycling calendars will be available to download from WODC’s website from mid-September 2015. These calendars will remind you which bins to put out on what days and are especially helpful to find out any changes over bank holidays.
As always I encourage everyone to visit http://www.westoxon.gov.uk/news/sept/waste-and-recycling-calendars/ to download your calendar and to sign up to receive FREE updates about your property direct to your email inbox including:

•
weekly bin reminders

•
Bank Holiday bin reminders

•
nearby planning applications.
A date has been set for the Local Plan review. Planning inspector Simon Emerson has been appointed and the review will start from 6th October.
Police in West Oxfordshire are asking residents to keep an eye on their local church following a recent burglary at a church in Chipping Norton. Churches are often a focal point of the community and even if residents have no formal involvement you may be willing to help. Do you belong to your local Neighbourhood Watch group?  Encourage everyone to actively help to look after the church and report anything they think is suspicious. More crime prevention and security advice concerning churches can be read here: https://www.thamesvalleyalert.co.uk/images/site_images/17793_Church_security_Aide_Memoire.doc 
Join the 'Totally Thames Water-Blitz’ - Wild Oxfordshire is spear-heading a campaign to collect 1,000 water samples from the many hundreds of freshwater-bodies across the Thames River Basin in a single day: 14 September 2015. Schools, local groups and individuals are invited to take part in the water blitz on 14 September 2015. Wild Oxfordshire has 1,000 easy to use testing kits available. Visit: http://www.westoxon.gov.uk/news/aug/thames-water-blitz/ 
My surgery dates for 2015 continue on 5th September, 3rd October, 7th November, 5th December - all at the Fox Inn, Westcote Barton.
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